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10th January 2005

Dear Sir/Madam

Local Criminal Justice Board Consultation / Public event - 7th March 2006

I am writing to invite you to attend a consultation/public event, which will be held by the Greater Manchester Local Criminal Justice Board (LCJB) on 7th March 2006. The event will start at 1:30pm and last until approximately 4:30pm, and will be held at Buille Hill Park in Salford.
The LCJB was set up in April 2003 to manage the criminal justice system at a local level.  It is made up of chief officers from the Police, Probation, Courts, the Crown Prosecution Service, Victim Support & Witness Service, Youth Offending Teams and Prisons. It plays a vital role in the fight to reduce crime and bring more offenders to justice by improving co-operation between criminal justice agencies on the ground, to deliver a joined up criminal justice service run for victims and the community.

The aim of the event is to explain the different types of sentence available, and to explore public views on sentencing in general terms.  This will include an interactive “ask the audience” style session – example cases will be outlined, and audience members will be asked to vote on what sentence they feel the defendant should have received.  The actual sentence given will then be revealed, and a Judge or District Judge (Magistrates Division) will give their view on the factors which would have influenced this decision. While some example cases will be used, the Judiciary will under no circumstances comment on the outcomes of individual cases and will not take part in discussions about actual cases.

If you would like to attend please reply to Rachel Dursley, the LCJB Confidence Research and Development Officer, details are at the bottom of this letter.

Yours sincerely
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Richard Knott

LCJB Board Member

Area Director, HM Court Service
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